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Ref. No. 022-371 

December 22, 2022 

 

Presidents and Secretaries General 

WT Member National Associations and Continental Unions 

 

Guidelines on World Taekwondo Development Program 2023 

 

Dear Sirs/Mesdames, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that World Taekwondo will execute the 

Development Program in 2023 as part of efforts of WT to support its 

major stakeholders to build capacities.  

  

The Development Program consists of Equipment Support, Participation 

Supports for World Taekwondo General Assembly and World 

Taekwondo (Cadet) Championships, Individual Athlete Scholarship, 

Individual Female Athlete Scholarship, Refugee Solidary Program, WT-

CU Development Fund and WT Cares Program. 

 

The guidelines and relevant application forms can also be found at 

the page of Development Program on WT website : 

 

Submission of some specific programs must be completed through 

online submission form (https://forms.gle/BdhhDn8k7KxmAVhr7). The 

designated programs required to submit through online platform can be 

found in the Guideline on World Taekwondo (WT) Development 

Program 2023.  

 

We sincerely hope that the WT Development Program practically 

support to improve development of Taekwondo in your country and 

continent. 

 

If there are any inquiries related to the programs, please feel free to 

contact Member Relations & Development Department at 

member@worldtaekwondo.org. 

 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

Jeongkang Seo 

Secretary General 

 

 Encl.: Word Taekwondo Guidelines on Development Programs 2023 
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